

Alice P. Albright Chief Executive Officer The Global Partnership for Education office location 900 19th Street, Suite 600 nw Washington, DC 20006, USA

MAILING ADDRESS 1818 H Street, NW, P6-600 Washington, DC 20433 USA

globalpartnership.org

July 9, 2013

Sally Waples
Policy and Programme Manager
Innovative Financing for Global Funds
Global Funds Department
Department for International Development
22 Whitehall, London SW1A 2EG
United Kingdom

Dear Sally,

Thank you for your letter of 28 June and for sharing GPE's full MAR Update and summary assessments. We appreciated the chance to review these documents and found them to be a very fair assessment of GPE's work and impact. In addition, they provide useful guidance for the GPE Secretariat to improve its performance in the months and years ahead.

The Global Partnership has benefitted greatly from the MAR process, which has given us an opportunity to examine critically our work and procedures. We look forward to continuing our close and productive collaboration with DFID.

Best Regards

Alice P. Albright

hand have heart and white the second with the